
MUSEUM OF NEW 
ZEALAND 
TE PAPA 
TONGAREWA 

 
Cable St 
PO Box 467 
Wellington 
New Zealand 

 
Telephone 
64-4-381 7249 
www.tepapa.govt.nz 

 
5 July 2024 
 
Tēnā koe, 
 
Re: Official Information Act (OIA) Request – InflectionPoint & Rainbow demonstration  

I am writing in response to your Official Information Act request of 20 May 2024 in which you 
requested the following information: 

1. Copies of all internal communications to Te Papa and Takina staff concerning the InflectionPoint 
conference rainbow demonstration on 18-05-2024 

2. Copies of all communications and briefings provided to security personnel, internal and external in 
relation to the InflectionPoint conference and rainbow demonstration on 18-05-2024. 

3. Copies of all external communications between Wellington City Council and Te Papa and Takina 
in relation to the InflectionPoint conference and rainbow demonstration on 18-05-2024. 

4. Copies of all external communications between the Labour and Green political parties, the Public 
Service Association and Te Papa and Takina in relation to the InflectionPoint conference and 
rainbow demonstration on 18-05-2024. 

5. Has a Te Papa or Takina investigation into the breeches of the Bill of Rights act committed by 
security personnel or other staff been launched, or disciplinary proceedings commenced? 

Parts 1-3 of your request are refused in accordance with s18(d) as the information is already, or will 
soon be, publicly available. We have responded to another OIA request which asked for all 
communications regarding the Inflection Point event, which captures everything you have requested. 
You can find this response (also dated 5 July 2024) here: https://www.tepapa.govt.nz/about/what-we-
do/annual-reports-and-key-documents/official-information-act-oia-responses  

There are no communications between Te Papa (including Tākina Events) and the Labour or Green 
parties or Public Service Association regarding the Inflection Point event; therefore, part 4 of your 
request is refused in accordance with s18(e) of the OIA. 

Regarding part 5 of your request, Te Papa has not launched any investigation nor any disciplinary 
proceedings.  

If you are not satisfied with this response you have the right to seek an investigation and review by 
the Ombudsman. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.  

If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request please contact OIA@tepapa.govt.nz.   

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Frances Lawrence 
Principal Advisor Planning and Performance 
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